
From: Thomas Ledger  
Sent: Sunday, 29 March 2015 11:28 AM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Guidelines for cosmetic surgery 
 
Dear AHPRA, 

Thank you for your considered approach to cosmetic surgery guidelines. As an  
intern doctor I fully support several aspects stated, including the mandatory 'cooling 
off' periods for cosmetic procedures. In addition I am disheartened, but understand 
it is necessary, to explicitly state that there should be a face-to-face meeting for 
several cosmetic injectables, and that treating practitioners should be the ones 
responsible for any emergency complications. 

Kind regards, 
Tom Ledger, 
Hornsby Hospital (JMO) 
 


